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San Juan Island Fire Department Announces  
February 2019 Firefighter of the Month 

 
FRIDAY HARBOR, WA -- The San Juan Island Fire and Rescue Department is proud to 
announce the February 2019 Firefighter of the Month. 

Rookie Firefighter Erik Gresseth was selected this month due to his unwavering commitment to 
his community. Erik has an outstanding record of responding to emergency calls and 
attendance at training drills. 

Erik is someone who tries to stay in the background and his quiet leadership by example is a 
wonderful attribute he brings to San Juan Island Fire and Rescue. 

The Fire Commissioners, Chief and the Department is grateful for all Erik does for both the 
department and our community. We congratulate Erick for his service and dedication. 

(EDITORS NOTE: JPG formatted photograph attached. Pictured are from L to R: Firefighter Erik 
Gresseth and Assistant Fire Chief Noel Monin) 
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The San Juan Island Fire & Rescue was established on October 6, 1958. The fire department covers 
about 55 square miles, includes all of San Juan Island, as well as Brown and Pearl Islands. For more 
information, please visit http://www.sjifire.org/  


